
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 Imagine, Explore & Discover 

 
 
November 1, 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
American Education week is November 12th through the 16th. We would like you to celebrate 
with us by visiting the school and getting to know your child’s teacher, classroom, and 
instructional program.  We feel that the visit and the opportunity to observe the instructional 
process first hand will foster understanding and cooperation, and will contribute to program 
improvements.   
 
Visits are scheduled for as follows: 
 

Monday, November 12     9:30-10:15 Monday, November 12   1:30-2:15 

KD-Mrs. Ciliento KC-Mrs. Toth 

KB-Mrs. Suydam KF-Mrs. Kane 

KG-Mrs. Slota KH- Mrs. Galamb  

KJ-Mrs. Sinatra KI-Mrs. Brummer 

KL-Mrs. Rieger KK-Mrs. Hughes 

KM-Mrs. Vliet KN- Mrs. Ross 

KE-Miss VanSciver PI-Miss Toci 

KA-Mrs. Callahan  

 
In order for the instruction to be as normal as possible, we ask your cooperation by following the 
guidelines listed below: 
 
1. Parents/guardians will visit the room in small groups for approximately 20 minutes (you may 

visit more than one classroom). 
2. Younger siblings may NOT accompany their parents/guardians on the classroom visit. 
3. Questions regarding the program or individual children should not be asked during this visit.  

If you have specific questions, please contact your child's teacher for a conference. 
 

If needed, additional parking will be available at the Intermediate School and at the township 
fields.  We hope you can visit the Primary Learning Center during American Education Week. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lori A. Coyne 
Principal 
 

RONALD L. MEINDERS 
PRIMARY LEARNING CENTER 

1000 McKinley Avenue 
Manahawkin, NJ 08050 
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George J. Chidiac 

Superintendent 
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